
    Dear Families  
 
    Thanks to several CIBC branches in Surrey, Ellendale Elementary students each 

received a wonderful and most appreciated gift, which included a pair of 
gloves and socks and a toque today. These very generous and kind CIBC 
branches gathered donations from their members and came together to 
provide a boost of holiday cheer for our students. The CIBC team made the 
special delivery to the school to help keep our students warm and cozy over 
the winter season. Thank you CIBC! 

 
    Snow  
 
    Due to the possibility of snow and or heavy rainfall tomorrow and the 

upcoming school days, please make every effort to have your child prepared 
and dressed warmly with appropriate clothing (coats, boots, mitten, hat, and 
scarf). Please let the school know if you need any support. If possible, please 
send an extra pair of clothing that can be retained in your child’s classroom. 

 
 

 
 

 
 


